
Crime Report May 16, 2023 

Warrant Scam – 1500 block of Little Rock Boulevard on April 29th, 2023 around 

2pm, a subject fraudulently claiming to be with the Charleston County Sheriff’s 

Office told the victim to transfer money through Venmo for missing jury duty. 

 Shooting – South Grimball Road & Ishmael Road on April 29th, 2023 around 

7pm, a shooting was investigated. 


